
From: Paul Farrugia   
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 2:41 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application A-2024-0041 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

I hope this email finds you well. 

  

I am writing to express my intention to vote AGAINST Application A-2024-0041. This kind of dwelling is 
not suitable for our neighborhood and will disrupt the current nature of the neighborhood.   

  

Should you need any additional information or clarification from my end, please do not hesitate to reach 
out to me. 

  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

  

Best Regards, 

  

Paul 

 


